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WE HAVE MOVED! 
 
After 20 years in this location we are excited to announce our move to a 
larger, more modern office at 400 Plaza Drive, Suite B in Vestal. 
 (Across from Time Warner in the "Scotch and Sirloin" building.)  
 
We look forward to serving you and providing you with the total eye care 
service that cannot be found in our region! 
 
Our new location features: 
 
• A larger, more modern office 
• New technology to help care for you and your family 
• A larger optical boutique with a wide selection of 
fashion eye wear 
• Easier access with less congestion and traffic 
• Ample parking at our door 
• Expanded hours for your convenience 
• A free “Wi-Fi" zone for your use 
 
The Vestal Parkway has become a retail and "big box" corridor and does 
not reflect our mission to provide health care in an easily accessible and 
quiet environment.  
 
This new location better reflects our mission and makes it easier for you to 
come see us. Keep your eyes on the website where we will soon have new 
photos and for more details! 
 
Please note that most appointments for the remainder of 2008 are 
already booked. If you or your family will need an eye exam before 
the end of this year we urge you to book an appointment right away. 


